
 

  

Guidance for students on what to expect from an in-person Graduate School 
workshop and what we expect from you 

 

This document provides guidance on what to expect from an in-person Graduate School 
workshop and what the School expects from you to enable the creation of a safe teaching 
environment for all.   
 
Please read this document before signing up to an in-person workshop so that you understand 
how our in-person workshops will be delivered.  You will then be able to make an informed 
decision about whether to attend an in-person or remote workshop.   
 
Our guidance aligns with the College’s Respect on Campus: Working Together, Protecting 
Each Other.   
 
 
Vaccinations and testing 
 
The College is very strongly encouraging vaccination, including boosters. 

You are encouraged to take regular COVID tests before coming into campus and to report 
the results.  PCR results should be reported using the self-declaration form and MyImperial for 
LFD tests. 

The College’s current position is that it will continue to offer on-site asymptomatic PCR 
testing for all staff and students. 

The government’s LFD Collect scheme has now come to an end, and from 17.00 on Friday 25 
February the College is no longer able to distribute LFD tests on campus. Staff and students 
can order LFD tests free-of-charge from the Gov.uk website until 1 April 2022. 

To help control the spread of respiratory infections within the College and to keep our 
community safe, anyone showing symptoms should not attend campus. 
 
 
Use of hand sanitiser and wipes 
 
Where hand sanitiser is available for use in a Graduate School workshop, you are encouraged 
to use it. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.imperial.ac.uk/human-resources/procedures/covid/respect-on-campus
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/human-resources/procedures/covid/respect-on-campus
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/occupational-health/covid-19-contact-tracing-hub/
https://my.imperial.ac.uk/HomeScreen.aspx
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/about/covid-19/testing-scheme/pcr-testing-scheme/
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/about/covid-19/testing-scheme/pcr-testing-scheme/
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests


 

  

Social distancing 
 
Although the rules around social distancing have been relaxed, our tutors have been advised 
to deliver their course at a distance of at least 2 meters from you.   
 
 
 
Face coverings 
  
You should continue wearing face coverings in most indoor settings on campus, including 

teaching spaces and for Graduate School workshops.   

 
 
Contact Tracing 
 
As part of the government's plan, routine contact tracing ends on 24 February 2022. For the 
remainder of this term, Imperial's COVID-19 Contact Tracing Hub will continue to provide 
support and advice to staff and students regarding the management of COVID.  
 
Further advice for students can be found at:   
Student information | Staff | Imperial College London. 
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https://www.imperial.ac.uk/staff/occupational-health/covid-19-contact-tracing-hub/
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/occupational-health/covid-19-contact-tracing-hub/student-information/

